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BASILICA HOURS 

The Basilica is open for private prayer 

from 6:30 a.m. until 7 p.m. daily  

(until 7:30 p.m. on Saturday). 

 

CAPACITY LIMIT 

We are limited to 250 people per Mass. 

 

WEEKEND MASSES 

Saturday Vigil: 4:30 p.m. 

Sunday: 8 a.m., 10 a.m., Noon, 4:30 p.m. 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday—Saturday: 7:30 a.m. & 12:10 p.m. 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 3:00-4:00 p.m. and  

Saturday 7:00-7:30 p.m. 

in the lower level Marian Chapel  

and in the Baptistry 

 

GUIDED BASILICA TOURS 

Cancelled until further notice. 

Dianne Bosinski, Rectory Office 

(716) 828-9424 

dbosinski@olvbasilica.org 

RECTORY OFFICE 

Closed until further notice. 

For assistance, please call  

(716) 828-9444 to leave a message  

or email olvrectory@olvbasilica.org. 

 

SCHOOL 

Carolyn M. Kraus, Principal 

2760 S. Park Avenue, Lackawanna 

(716) 828-9434 

elementary@olvbasilica.org 

www.ourladyofvictoryelementary.org 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Carmelann Zomeri, Director 

2760 S. Park Avenue, Lackawanna 

(716) 828-9437 

religioused@olvbasilica.org 

 

GIFT SHOP AND MUSEUM 

Closed until further notice. 

James Murphy, Gift Shop Manager 

(716) 828-9433 

olvgiftshop@olvbasilica.org 

GET IN TOUCH! COME & WORSHIP 



WELCOME 
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DEAR PARISHIONERS, 

 

It is with great joy that we welcome 

the news that we can now return to 

public Masses at Our Lady of Victory 

National Shrine & Basilica.  (Note: We 

are limited to 250 per Mass following 

safe distancing guidelines.)  While 

resuming some semblance of social, 

religious and economic normalcy 

involves some risks, our parish family 

desires to manage prudently those 

risks so as to create an environment 

that will minimize the adverse impact 

of the virus and make everyone feel 

safe.  In a spirit of charity and with a 

concern for the common good, 

Catholics should not take unnecessary 

risks with their health or engage in 

behaviors that place the health of 

others at unnecessary risk. 

 

The following Diocesan Guidelines 

have been put in place here at OLV in 

order for us to begin celebrating Mass 

with a congregation.  I kindly ask you 

to please review this letter thoroughly. 

 

Continue to Dispense from the  

Sunday Obligation: So that Catholics 

do not feel compelled to attend  

Mass during the ongoing pandemic, 

the dispensation given by Bishop 

Scharfenberger from the obligation 

for Catholics to attend Sunday Mass 

will remain in effect until it is safe to 

revoke it.  Persons with high 

vulnerability to the virus are strongly 

encouraged to take advantage of the 

dispensation and refrain from 

attending public Mass. 

 

Our Digital Sunday Masses will 

continue to be available each week  

on our website at www.olvbasilica.org, 

as well as our other social media 

platforms.  If unable to attend Mass, 

you are encouraged to participate 

from the safety of your own home  

and make a “Spiritual Communion.” 

 

What do our people need to do to 

participate in person? 

 

1. Be healthy to come to the Basilica.  

Out of charity and concern for the 

welfare of others, anyone with any 

kind of acute symptoms, a fever, or 

recent exposure to an infected 

person should not attend Mass or 

any religious services. 

 

2. Wear a face mask when attending 

Mass or visiting the Basilica. 

 

3. Pay attention to signs and 

markings in the Basilica.  Pews are 

roped off where you are not 

permitted to sit.  The aisles have 

been marked with white tape on 

the floor indicating six-foot 

distancing.  Please maintain safe 

physical distance from non-

household members. 

 

4. Touchless hand sanitizer dispensers 

have been installed at all of the 

entrances to the Basilica.  Please 

purify hands with sanitizer before 

entering the Basilica and as you 

exit.  You may wish to bring your 

own small bottle of sanitizer. 

 

5. Congregational singing will be 

suspended to limit droplet 

dispersion. 

 

6. There will be no passing of the 

collection baskets.  Instead you 

may do one of the following: 

 

�� Ushers will have large baskets 

available as you proceed to Holy 

Communion and you may place 

your donation in the baskets. 

 

�� You may choose to mail or  

drop off your weekly/monthly 

envelopes to the Rectory. 

 

�� Online giving is very easy to do.  

Visit www.olvbasilica.org and 

click the Donate button to set 

up your account, choose a 

payment option, and customize 

your donation. 

 

Distribution of Holy Communion: 

 

7. For those opting to receive Holy 

Communion, ushers will direct you 

to the Communion stations.  Please 

approach the Priest or Eucharistic 

Minister one pew at a time, single 

file, always observing the six-foot 

minimum distancing between 

individuals who are not members 

of the same household, and 

observing mask usage practices. 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PASTOR 

WELCOME TO OLV 

NATIONAL SHRINE  

& BASILICA 

 

 

As a National Shrine, we are a 

destination site for upwards of 

30,000 pilgrims and visitors from 

all over the world.  People come to 

visit the tomb of Venerable Nelson 

Baker, our founder, who is a 

candidate for canonization and 

whose final resting place is inside 

the Basilica. 

 

Many worshippers, pilgrims, and 

visitors find the Basilica a place of 

great comfort and peace as they 

come to pray for themselves and 

their loved ones.  Many others 

come to take in the beauty of the 

Basilica itself. 

 

The OLV parish has over 2,800 

registered households, an 

elementary school (PreK through 

8th Grade), and an active Religious 

Education program, along with a 

variety of parish-based 

organizations and activities. 

 

If you are interested in joining  

the Basilica parish, please email 

olvrectory@olvbasilica.org or call 

(716) 828-9444 .   All are welcome! 



 

TODAY’S READINGS 

 

First Reading:  

Deuteronomy 8: 2-3, 14b-16a 

 

Psalm 147: 12-13, 14-15, 19-20 

 

Second Reading:  

1 Corinthians 10: 16-17 

 

Gospel: John 6: 51-58 
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8. The Priest and Ministers 

distributing Communion will wear 

masks.  They will sanitize their 

hands before and after distribution. 

 

9. Holy Communion cannot be 

distributed with gloves, nor be 

received by a member of the 

faithful if they are wearing gloves.  

Risks of mishaps with the Eucharist 

are too great. 

 

10. Distribution of the Sacred Host will 

be carefully “dropped” in the 

cupped hand of the communicant, 

avoiding skin to skin contact. 

(Please form a throne with the 

palm of your hand.) 

 

11. There will be no reception of  

Holy Communion on the tongue, 

nor from the chalice.  Spiritual 

Communion is strongly 

encouraged for those unable to 

receive. 

 

Departure from Mass: 

 

12. To maintain safe distancing and 

avoid unnecessary contact, the 

departure from the Basilica will be 

row by row to eliminate congestion 

at the doors.  You are kindly asked 

not to congregate inside. 

 

Final Notes: 

 

13. For the time being, there will be no 

altar servers at Masses and no choir, 

except the organist and cantor. 

 

14. There will be no Holy Water in fonts. 

 

15. All missalettes have been removed.  

A disposable liturgy program with 

readings and prayers will be 

available.  Please do not leave them 

in your pew, but dispose of them 

after Mass in the trash bins located 

at the entrances. 

 

16. Our maintenance staff continues to 

sanitize the Basilica, wiping down 

door handles, railings, pews and 

kneelers.  They will also do this 

before and after each Mass. 

 

Thank you in advance for your 

cooperation with these guidelines for 

the safe return to the Basilica for 

public Masses and devotions.  We ask 

that everyone be patient with one 

another and exhibit true Christian 

charity as we welcome fellow 

parishioners, family members and 

guests to Our Lady of Victory Basilica. 

 

On behalf of my brother priests and 

myself, I wish to assure you of our 

continued prayers for your safety, 

good health and well-being.  May 

Father Baker intercede for you.  May 

Almighty God bless you and Our Lady 

of Victory protect you. 

 

GRATEFULLY, 

FR. DAVID 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL 

COMMUNION 

My Jesus, 

I believe that You are 

present in the Most Holy 

Sacrament of the altar. 

 

I love You above all  

things, and I desire to 

receive You into my soul. 

 

Since I cannot at this 

moment receive You 

sacramentally, come at 

least spiritually into my 

heart. 

 

I embrace You as if You 

were already there and 

unite myself wholly to  

You.  Never permit me to 

be separated from You. 

 

Amen. 



MASS SCHEDULE 

SATURDAY, JUNE 13—ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA 

 7:30 am 

James & Helen Mahoney by Karen Mahoney 

12:10 pm 

For the People of the Parish 

 4:30 pm 

William & Winifred Dillon by the Dillon Family 

SUNDAY, JUNE 14—THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 

 8:00 am 

Holy Name Society 

10:00 am 

Julio & Bernardina Ceccarelli by the Ceccarelli Family 

12:00 pm 

Grandma & Grampa Kropczynski by Cookie & Family 

 4:30 pm 

Robert S. Kroll by Family 

MONDAY, JUNE 15—WEEKDAY (11th Week in Ordinary Time) 

 7:30 am 

OLV Helping Hands Club Members 

Virgilia Cabezas & Fermon Lim by Maria Lim 

12:10 pm 

Kathleen Carney Craig by Mary Lou Colpoys-Wynne 

TUESDAY, JUNE 16—WEEKDAY 

 7:30 am 

Joseph Rybicki by Kevin Whelan 

12:10 pm 

Joseph Sr., Catherine & Joseph Jr. Manka and 

     Matthew Sr. & Frances Manka by Family 

Sophie “Gerry” Handzlik by daughter Linda Klice 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 17—WEEKDAY 

 7:30 am 

Eleanore F. Kaczmarczyk by Pat & Daughters 

12:10 pm 

Louis & Jean DePasquale by daughters 

THURSDAY, JUNE 18—WEEKDAY 

 7:30 am 

Edward I. Kaczmarczyk by Pat & Daughters 

12:10 pm 

Michael A. Idzior by Ron & Donna Kraus 

FRIDAY, JUNE 19—THE MOST SACRED HEART OF JESUS 

 7:30 am 

Sophie Wozniak by Estate 

12:10 pm 

Viola Piotrowski by husband Stanley 

Victory Academy Class of 1965 by the Alumni Committee 

SATURDAY, JUNE 20—THE IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY 

 7:30 am 

Ted & Rose Orzech by the Orzech Family 

12:10 pm 

For the People of the Parish 

 4:30 pm 

For the People of the Parish 

SUNDAY, JUNE 21—TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 8:00 am 

For the People of the Parish 

10:00 am 

For the People of the Parish 

12:00 pm 

For the People of the Parish 

 4:30 pm 

For the People of the Parish 

PRAYER & WORSHIP 
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WEDDING  

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Nicholas Joseph Stachowski &  

Kathryn Elizabeth Lukasiewicz 

were married at Our Lady of 

Victory Basilica at 11:30 a.m. on 

Saturday, June 6, 2020. 

 

Frank Mario Casey &  

Amber Marie Doxbeck were 

married at Our Lady of Victory 

Basilica at 1:30 p.m. on 

Saturday, June 6, 2020.  

2021 MASS BOOK 

Please note that next year’s  

Mass Book is not available yet 

and we are not scheduling any 

2021 Mass intentions at this time.  

When the 2021 Mass calendar is 

ready, we will provide further 

details about when, and how,  

we will begin to schedule those 

intentions.  Thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 



SCHOOL NEWS 
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OUR LADY OF 

VICTORY SCHOOL 

 

WELCOME! 

 

OLV Elementary School has 

provided students with a high-

quality, Catholic education for 

over 120 years.  Modeled after 

the ideals of our founder, 

Venerable Nelson Baker, our 

school fosters Christian values, 

academic excellence and 

global awareness in order  

to develop well-educated, 

responsible individuals.   

Passionate teachers challenge 

our students to unlock their 

potential in classrooms, 

computer labs and on athletic 

fields.  Call our school office at 

828-9434 to learn what we 

have to offer! 

Congratulations goes out to  

our littlest learners!  Our  

Pre-Kindergarten class and our 

Kindergarteners said goodbye to 

the 2019/2020 school year last 

week and said hello to summer!  

 

Thank you Mrs. Gemza,  

Miss Aiken, Mrs. Mullins and  

Mrs. Judasz.  You have done a 

wonderful job during this very 

challenging school year.  Thank 

you goes out to the parents of 

our littlest graduates.  Although 

difficult, you stayed the course 

and helped your little one 

through the unique path of 

distance learning. 

 

We continue to accept 

enrollment for grades Pre-

Kindergarten through grade 

eight.  To enter Pre-K 4, children 

must be four by December 31st.  

To enter Kindergarten, children 

must turn five by December 31st.  

There are still spots available.  

Please call the school office at 

828-9434 for more information 

about our wonderful school. 

 

MRS. CAROLYN KRAUS 

UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS 

THURSDAY, JUNE 18

 

AT 11 A.M.— 

Eighth Grade Ribbon Day Parade 

 

FRIDAY, JUNE 19 AND MONDAY, 

JUNE 22—Textbook Drop-off and 

Supply Pickup.  Come at your 

scheduled time.  

 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 24— 

HELLO SUMMER!  Come say 

goodbye and pick up your awards 

and report cards in our final 

Goodbye Car Parade! 

 

MONDAY, AUGUST 17— 

Eighth Grade Graduation 

VIRTUAL END OF THE YEAR 

AWARDS SCHEDULE—  

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 

Grade Date Time 

1 6/18  1:00 p.m. 

2 6/18  2:30 p.m. 

3 6/22  9:00 a.m. 

4 6/22 11:00 a.m. 

5 6/22  1:00 p.m. 

6 6/23  9:00 a.m. 

7 6/23 11:00 a.m. 

8 6/23  1:00 p.m. 



SUPPORT OLV 
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Online Giving through WeShare 

is an easy and convenient way 

to support our Basilica parish.  

 

Donating is simple, safe, and 

completely secure.  With 

WeShare, you can set up a 

recurring weekly or monthly 

transaction using your 

checking, savings, or credit  

card account.  You can decide 

how much to give to any 

collection and make changes 

any time, day or night. 

 

Give and gifts will be given to 

you; a good measure, packed 

together, shaken down, and 

overflowing, will be poured into 

your lap. For the measure with 

which you measure will in 

return be measured out to you." 

 

—Luke 6:38 

WEEKLY OFFERINGS 

WE ARE 

GRATEFUL! 

 

In order to provide for the 

ongoing maintenance of our 

beautiful Basilica and for our 

parish ministries, we depend 

on everyone continuing their 

weekly offertory donations. 

 

To mail your contributions, 

please send them to the OLV 

Rectory Office at 767 Ridge 

Road, Lackawanna, NY 14218. 

 

You can also make your 

contributions online through 

our WeShare online giving 

program by following the 

directions on this page. 

 

We are deeply grateful for your 

dedicated commitment to Our 

Lady of Victory National Shrine 

& Basilica! 

The totals from this week’s 

donations were not available at 

the time that this bulletin had to 

be sent to print, so that 

information will be reported next 

week.  As always, we thank you 

for your generosity to our parish.  

God bless you and reward you! 

 

—Fr. David 
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ON YOUR SIDE & IN YOUR COURT

102 Slade Ave, West Seneca • www.Lorigo.com • 716-824-7200

Bankruptcy
Vehicle & Traffic Law

Collections • D.W.I. Law
Medicaid Law

Marital & Family Law
Criminal Law

Real Estate Law
Business Law

Probates & Trusts
Civil Litigation Law
Personal Injury Law

Wills, Trusts & Estates
Robert Vario Robert Battista Ralph Lorigo Frank Jacobson Joseph Lorigo Jon MinearMary Beth Aquiline

THE COLONIAL MEMORIAL CHAPELS, INC
3003 South Park Avenue
Lackawanna, NY 14218

716-824-3007
“Four Generations of Our Family Serving Yours”
Matthew J. Pasnik - Funeral Directior

High Quality & Personal Service

Brakes Repairs- Exhaust/Mufflers- NYS Inspections- Tires- Steering/Suspension Repairs

1205 Ridge Rd, Lackawanna, NY • 716-822-2061

Work By ASE Certified Technicians- We Do It All!

Drag-In Automotive Repair & Service Corp.Drag-In Automotive Repair & Service Corp.

Michalek & Harrington
Attorneys at Law

“Let Our Family Handle All Your Family’s Legal Needs”
PAUL M. MICHALEK

JANE MICHALEK HARRINGTON
JEFFREY M. HARRINGTON

Parishioners
300 Center Road • West Seneca, NY 14224

(716) 675-6715


